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INVITATION TO DARUL ULUM COLLEGE’S 2022 ANNUAL QUR’AN COMPETITION 

& AWARDS PRESENTATION NIGHT [Male Campus] 

Assalamu Alaikum Wr. Wb. 

Dear Parent, 

It is with great pleasure and gratitude to The Almighty that Darul Ulum College of Victoria would like to cordially invite you as a 

father / male guardian of a student in the male campus to attend the 2022 Annual Quran Competition & Awards Presentation 

Night.  

This auspicious event will be an opportunity for the College’s community to commemorate and honour the achievements of 

students who have been blessed with the memorisation of the Holy Qur’an and have qualified for a variety of awards. The 

students participating in the full Qur’an competition category will be competing on the night. 

As a goodwill gesture on behalf of the College, fathers of students in the male campus attending the event in person will have the 

opportunity to partake in one out of three draws*. The selected winner of each draw will be issued with a gift voucher to the 

amount of $500*.  

Details of the event 

Date: Monday, 24 October 2022 

Start Time: 6.15 PM  

Concluding by Esha Prayer 

Venue: Fawkner Masjid (17 Baird Street Fawkner) 

Dinner and refreshments will be served after the event.   

We look forward to your participation in this memorable event.  

*Single mothers of students in the male campus will be accounted for in the draw by default. If their names are selected, they 

will be notified the following day.  

*This amount is not redeemable in any other way or form and is subject to the conditions stipulated by the event organisers.  

The Qur’an Department on behalf of the College’s Administration 


